#41-9
FILED

To: Marshall County Board

From: Marshall County Airport Board

RE: Marshall County Airport Board Member i
MARSHALL

OUNTY CLERK/RECORDER
Dear Chairman Kroeschen,

We are asking that the board appoint Patrick Sloan of Lacon, Illinois.
Mr. Sloan is a resident of Marshall County, employed at Marshall County Highway
Department as the county engineer and comes highly recommended. Mr. Sloan meets the

statutory requirements for appointment to the airport board.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Patrick[}. Murphy, Yars}all Co.
Airport Board President
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